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Next Meeting  
 

Tuesday,  September 13,  2011  
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 
 

MAIN PROGRAM  
 

òAlternative Copper & 

Copper Alloy Joining Methodsó 

 
Presented By:  

Mr. Dale L. Powell 

Copper Development Association, Inc. 

 
PROGRAM SCHEDULE  

 

Plumbing 101 / Social Hour   5:00 ð 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 ð 7:00 

Chapter Business     6:45 ð 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session   7:00 ð 8:30 

 
MENU  

 

Caesar Salad, Pollo Napolitano &  

Belgium Chocolate Moose  

 
MEETING RESERVATIONS  

 

$30.00 Reservation  

$40.00 W/O Reservation  

Retired & Currently Unemployed Members are Free  
 

Please reserve by Friday, September 9th, 2011 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 ð 2030 
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Boston Chapter ASPE Product Show  
 

November 8, 2011 at Lantana, Randolph, MA.  

 

  A big thank you to Symmons Industries and John Carter for hosting our August 9th Product Show Meet-
ing.  Paul and I are very excited about the progress that has been made and the strong support from all of our affiliates 
who will be exhibiting and contributing to this 20th Biennial Show!   We are pleased to announce that the show is quickly 
closing out with over 90% of our booths sold and new registrations coming in daily!   If you are an affiliate and you intend 
on exhibiting in this Anniversary Show, we strongly urge you get your booth application to John Pokorny ASAP!! 
 Our most recent milestone has been hit and we are very excited to announce that on-line registration for the 
show and seminars is now available to the attendees.   A very big thank you to Rich Dean and Chris Curran for tackling 
such an immense task and providing us with a convenient and easy way for our affiliates to register on-line!!   Simply go to 
http://www.aspebostonchapter.org to register today.   You will note that there are many opportunities this year to bring 
home great prizes to commemorate our 20th Biennial Show Anniversary!  If you register now and are one of the first 200 
to register on-line, you will be automatically entered into a special raffle where two (2) winners will bring home either a 
пнέ I5 Cƭŀǘ {ŎǊŜŜƴ ¢± ƻǊ ŀ NookColor reading tablet with WiFi.   

 ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎƛƴƎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴ ŎŀǊŘ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘǊŀŎƪƛƴƎ /9¦Ωǎ ōǳǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ 
serve as your golden ticket into the GRAND PRIZE raffles and EXIT RAFFLE ς all worth big CASH!!  We have inserted a tem-
plate of what the registration card will look like and all attendees will receive their registration card at the time of check-
in.    You will also use this card to vote for the best Exhibitor Booth Display! 
 

 
 

Thank you in advance to all Attendees who pre-register early, which will help your show committee plan & budget for 
food and prizes more effectively!!  Next meeting to be held on 9/12 @ JH Pokorny! 
 

Nancy Bonnetti- nbonnetti@quanteng.com, Product Show Co-Chair 
 
 
 

We continue this month with our ASPE Boston Chapter Affiliate Spotlights on Page 8. 
 

(Continued on page 8) 

 

NAME:                                                                     EMAIL:                                                        TIME IN: 
 

COMPANY:                                                                                                                                  TIME OUT: 

 

BOOTHõS ATTENDED  (Signatures Reqõd)      CIRCLE FAVORITE BOOTH BELOW           CEUõs: 

Booth 1                               Booth 9                                 Booth 17                                Booth 25 

Booth 2                               Booth 10                               Booth 18                                Booth 26 

Booth 3                               Booth 11                               Booth 19                                Booth 27 

Booth 4                               Booth 12                               Booth 20                                Booth 28 

Booth 5                               Booth 13                               Booth 21                                Booth 29 

Booth 6                               Booth 14                               Booth 22                                Booth 30 

Booth 7                               Booth 15                               Booth 23                                Booth 31 

Booth 8                               Booth 16                               Booth 24                                Booth 32 

http://www.aspebostonchapter.org
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                Presidentõs Report 
 
        September is upon us and I certainly hope you have enjoyed your summer.  I 

can say that the majority of the board and many volunteers have been hard at work 

planning the upcoming events for our chapter.  I am happy to report that the chapter is moving 

forward and is excited about hosting the following events: 

Plumbing 101:.  If you are new to the business of plumbing design we are inviting you attend an 

educational seminar on Understanding Model and Local Codes.  The seminar will be held 1 

hour prior to the monthly chapter meeting at 5:00PM, in a dedicated room at the Lantana, 

Randolph, MA.  We are also encouraging you to stay for the chapter meeting.  There will be 

two separate seminars, the first focuses on Model Code and the second will on focus the 

local Massachusetts codes.  The dates for these seminars are September 13th and October 

11 th.  This is a pilot program where there will be a one hour lecture on various fundamental 

plumbing topics.  The primary object of the seminar is to provide an additional education 

opportunity to our younger members.  The target audience of the seminar is the person who 

is starting a career in the plumbing industry or the slightly more experienced person who 

needs to develop their existing skills.  The location and time of these Plumbing 101 lectures 

will be just before our monthly chapter meetings at Lantana.  We are strongly encouraging 

department heads to allow their employees to attend these educational sessions.  Space is 

limited for now.  If you or somebody would like to attend please feel free to contact me 

rdean@vanderweil.com  or Rick Neth at nethf@PBworld.com. 
 

21st Annual Golf Tournament: To be held Friday, September 23rd, 2011 at the Wayland Coun-

try Club.  Our committee chairperson Jeff Gooding has been notifying many of our affiliates 

and golfers from past seasons.  There are still many people that have not heard about this 

event so please go to our chapterõs website to download an application and send it along to 

Jeff.  The chapterõs website is www.aspebostonchapter.org 
 

The Biennial Product Show:   This will be held on Tuesday November 8th, 2011 at the Lantana 

in Randolph, MA.   This is a milestone for our chapter as it marks our 20th Anniversary Bien-

nial Product show.  Please consider attending the show and also our many educational 

seminars. Please refer to the chapter website for additional information.   
 

This yearõs product show invitations are being sent electronically.  This is accomplished 

through our Constant Contact broadcast service.  The invitation will come in the form of an 

email from the chapter and will list in detail many notable items about this yearõs show, in-

cluding the seminar topics and times.  These electronic invitations will have already been 

sent by the time this newsletter is published.  So if you missed the email or did not think you 

received it please go to our chapterõs website and register online.   By registering online you 

are helping us to better coordinate the information and data required.  So thank you very 

much in advance for doing it electronically. 
 

We do have members without internet access or email.  In these cases we will be using tra-

ditional mail.  If you think you are one of these people please use the Product Show insert in 

this monthõs newsletter. 

 

 In closing I want to thank the many volunteers who have been diligently working on 

their own time these past few months to organize and execute the events mentioned above.    I 

would like to specifically mention Nancy Bonnetti, Paul Taylor, Jeff Gooding and Rick Neth who 

have stepped up to the plate and kept things going.  I am looking forward to seeing you at any of 

these events and also the chapter meetings. 

 
 

Sincerely, Rich Dean, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 

     Membership News  

 

 

   New Members 

 

The Boston Chapter would like to welcome its five newest members; 

 

Ryan Eisenhauer  Student Member    Wentworth Institute Boston, MA  

John Barton  Student Member    Burlington, VT 

Edward Nadeau  Associate Member   Vanderweil Engineers Boston, MA 

Rudi Tillmann  Affiliate Member   Viega   Wichita, KS 

Kevin Neal  Associate Member   Parsons Bricherhoff Boston, MA 

 

(Continued on page 6) 

 

    President 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    R. G. Vanderweil 

    Tel:  (617) - 956 - 4743 

    Fax:  (617) - 423 - 7401 

    e-mail:  RDean@Vanderweil.com 
 

    V. P. Technical 

Kevin Lally, CPD 

     Tel:  (603) - 505 - 4503 

     Fax:  (603) -  -  

     e-mail:  kwl@eldaar-craftdesign.com 
     
    V. P. Legislative 

     Manuel B. Garcia, PE, CPD 

     Tel:  (508) - 728 - 5652 

     Fax:  (774) - 202 - 7677 

     e-mail:  mgarcia43@comcast.net 
 

    Deputy V.P Legislative 

    Laurence D. Johnston, CPD 

    Syska Hennessy Group, Inc 

    Tel:  (617) - 682 - 4758 

    Fax:  (617) - 577 - 9191 

    e-mail:  ljohnston@syska.com 
 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net  
 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    GF Piping Systems 

    Tel:  (741) - 788 - 7042 

    Fax:  (508) - 362 - 3544 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 
 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 
 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Education Chairman 

    Fredrick (Rick) Neth, CPD 

Parsons Brinkerhoff 

Tel: (617) - 426 - 7330  X4809 

Email: nethf@pbworld.com 
 

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Jeff Gooding 

David Gooding 

    Tel:  (401) - 639 - 4429 

    Fax:  (508) - 894 - 2001 

    email:  jgooding@goodingd.com 

 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 

mailto:rdean@vanderweil.com
mailto:nethf@PBworld.com
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Technical Report  
 

 We hope you will join us for our September 

Meeting. The seminar will focus on the theory and 

practice necessary for the design and installation of copper 

piping systems, utilizing non-flame joining methods.  It shall 

include information about standards and applications of cop-

per and copper alloy tube and fittings and the materials and 

steps involved in making consistent, high quality copper-to-

copper joints without the use of heat or open flame.  Topics 

discussed will cover roll grooving, press-fit, and push-connect.  

In addition, a short discussion related to mechanically formed 

extruded tees will be presented, commonly referred to as T-

Drill. 

Our speaker will be Dale L. Powell, a Project Manager 

and Piping Applications Specialist for Copper Development 

Association Inc. (CDA).  CDA is a not-for-profit trade association 

that serves as the advanced market development and engi-

neering services arm of the copper and brass industry in the 

United States.  As such, CDA provides engineering assistance, 

technical development and installation training to the design-

ers, specifiers, installers and consumers of copper and copper 

alloy tube and fittings. 

Since 1995, Mr. Powell has managed the commercial 

and plumbing tube and fittings markets in the 13 Northeastern 

states and the District of Columbia for CDA.  He has over 20 

years experience in the plumbing and HVAC industry as an Esti-

mator, Project Coordinator, Designer and Installer prior to com-

ing to CDA.  Dale is a Master Plumber, Certified Instructor of 

Apprentices and Journeymen with 16 years experience as an 

Instructor and is professionally affiliated with ICC, NFPA, NACE, 

AWS, ASPE, ASSE and numerous other professional organiza-

tions. 

This month as stated in the Presidents Report we will 

also be offering a Plumbing 101 Course starting at 5:00 PM on 

September 13th before our monthly meeting.  If you are new to 

the business of plumbing design we are inviting you attend an 

educational seminar on Understanding Model and Local Codes.  

We are also encouraging you to stay for the chapter meeting.  

There will be two separate seminars, the first focuses on Model 

Code and the second will focus the local Massachusetts codes.  

The date for second seminar is October 11th.  This is a pilot 

program where there will be a one hour lecture on various fun-

damental plumbing topics.  We are strongly encouraging de-

partment heads to allow their employees to attend these edu-

cational sessions.  Space is limited for now.  If you or some-

body would like to attend please feel free to contact Rich Dean 

at rdean@vanderweil.com  or Rick Neth at nethf@PBworld.com. 

By Kevin Lally V.P. Technical, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

21st ANNUAL GOLF OUTING ð 2011 
 

The event will once again be held at the  

Wayland Country Club in Wayland, MA, on  

Friday, September 23, 2011 

 

GOLF AND DINNER:  $100.00/PERSON 

 

All proceeds will go towards the  

Boston ASPE Scholarship Fund.  

 

FORMAT:  FLORIDA SCRAMBLE 

SIGN-IN: 7:00 AM with coffee, muffins and welcome gifts 

SHOTGUN START: 7:30 AM 

DINNER AND COCKTAILS: immediately following golf. 
 

*******Prizes and raffle to promptly follow*********  
 

 

HOLE SPONSORSHIP 

To sponsor a hole this year, the cost will be $100.00. Sponsor-

ship will include a sign with your company name placed on a 

tee box and recognition in the golf program.  
 

 

PRIZE DONATIONS 

Again this year we are looking for donations for our raffle. If you 

would like to donate a prize please let one of the committee 

members know. The golf committee would like to thank all of 

the sponsors and prize donors in advance.  
 

 

RSVP 

Please RSVP to Susan Kilellea at David Gooding Inc, 173 Spark 

Street, Boston, MA 02302        email  skillelea@goodingd.com 

RSVP DATE Coming up soon!!  Please get your reservations in 

NO Later than September 9, 2011. 

 

Thank you!  

The Golf Committee - Susan Briggs, Rich Dean, Patrick 

McAuliffe, Chris Curran, John Callahan and Pat Haney 

 

Working with copper? Have a question?  

Dale L. Powell  

Project Manager & Piping Applications Specialist  

Tel: 717.533.0353 / 212.251.7202  

Fax: 866.462.1751  

E-mail: dpowell@cda.copper.org  

Do it Proper. Do it Copper.
® 

 

    
 

 

77 Green St.  Foxboro, MA  
Ph:  1 -800 -888 -1922    
Fax: 1 -800 -888 -1942  
www.walterfmorris.com  

  

       BOCK WATER HEATERS  ̓͂   BOSCHPRO TANKLESS 
 

COMFORTPRO  .  FLOODMASTER 
 

3M / AQUA-PURE  ̓͂   IPEX  ̓͂    LUXPRO   
 

  N Y THERMAL  .  WOODFORD/ WATCO   
 

mailto:rdean@vanderweil.com
mailto:nethf@PBworld.com
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Working with copper? Have a question?  

Dale L. Powell  

Project Manager & Piping Applications Specialist  

Tel: 717.533.0353 / 212.251.7202  

Fax: 866.462.1751  

E-mail: dpowell@cda.copper.org  

Do it Proper. Do it Copper.
® 

 

   

For more than 90 years Elkay has 
been an innovator in manufacturing 
stainless steel sinks and coolers. 
Now we are excited to introduce the 

new EZH2OTM  bottle filling station.             

                                                                           

 

  

 

Quick, Clean & Green  

Ideal for education, healthcare            
facilities, fitness clubs, and                      

hospitality  
Retro Fit 
To Any 
ñEZò 

Cooler  

(800) 346-9215 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 


